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I am sending herewith D.O. letter No.U-13025/17/99-ANL dated the 24"
September, 1999 from Shri PK Jalali, Joint Secretary, Ministry of Home Affairs
regarding a direction made by the National Human Rights Commission on a

representation made by Shri K. Abdul Latheef concerning the Jarawas. Kindly

(Ramesh Narayanaswami)

Chief Secretary
27.9.1999
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